
eMail from Guy on 2020 09(Sep) 02 @ 1054 
 
 
Hi Brian, 
 
Wondering if Chris and I can have a follow up with you? 
You mentioned at the end of our meeting sending out a letter to the body - I would like to 
discuss that some more and hear you out on that. Can I ask you to wait to send that out until 
we meet? 
 
I also had a couple of follow up questions about some of the issues you brought up. 
 
I am on vacation from 9/4-9/13, so could we set something up after 9/13? 
 
We can come down to you in MC if that helps. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Guy 


